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Northeastern Seminary has signed and returned the Certification and Agreement to the Department of 

Education acknowledging that we will use 50% of the funds received from the American Rescue Plan to 

award as Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students. We received a total of $51,435 and we are using 

50%, or $25,718, in cash grants directly to students.  

 

At the time of reporting on June 30, 2021, we have not distributed any funds to students as we work 

through the latest guidance from the federal government as to which students are eligible to receive 

grants through the American Rescue Plan and how much each eligible student should receive.  

 

Students will receive an emailed letter in the coming weeks that indicates whether or not they are 

eligible to receive funds, when to expect funds and instructions on how to alert the Seminary if they 

have additional needs. 


